

PETITION TO THE TOWN COUNCIL

To the Honorable Town Council of the Town of Bristol: The undersigned hereby respectfully requested of your Honorable Body that:

We, MARK and Jaci Traghells are requesting a no parking sign in the front of our home at 71 King Philip Ave, Brisbl RI 02809

we are requesting one due to our son who has a disability which envolves safety concerns, There is amongs multiple CARS Parked out fort of Our home which is a very narrow road and our Childs special needs bus has difficulty pickin of and dropping him off in front of our home. Many times there has been no space to PARK so transportation has to drop him off on Duer Ave, which is also a very namow road. Our sons disability charses him to be impubility and since up and them our Streets but they all cut off before our home or plust after.

Petition must be returned by 4:00 PM, two (2) Wednesdays prior to the Town Council meeting appear on the docket 31,ST 5053 MOU

meeting for review and possible action. It is Council policy that action may not be taken on petitions unless recommendations, if necessary, from appropriate departments are received prior the Council meeting.

DATE REC'D:

NAME: Jool Trackell

ADDRESS:

TOWN:

BUSINESS T

RESIDENCE (CZL

TOWN COUNCIL

MAY 3 1 2023

MEETING

DATT Shreet

71

Reparing box

King Philip AVE



TOWN CLERK'S OFFICE

Melissa Cordeiro, Town Clerk

10 Court Street Bristol, RI 02809 Tel. 401-253-7000 Fax. 401-253-2647 Email:Mcordeiro@bristolri.gov

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Steven Contente

TOWN ADMINISTRATOR

FROM:

Melissa Cordeiro

COUNCIL CLERK

DATE:

May 8, 2023

RE:

Jodi Traghella, 71 King Philip Avenue re -

Request for no parking box

May we please have your recommendation or the recommendation of the department head you deem appropriate in order for the Council to review the request at the regular Town Council Meeting to be held on May 31, 2023.

All items for this docket must be received in the Clerk's office before 12:00 noon on Wednesday, May 24, 2023. All and any items received after the deadline will be held until the next council agenda.

Thank you for your cooperation and prompt reply. Attachment